
24th March 2023 
      
                                                                
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Non-uniform day in aid of The National Autistic Society 
 
We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 31st March in aid of the National Autistic Society.  This 
week is World Autism Acceptance Week.  Autism is a lifelong disability which affects how people 
communicate and interact with the world.  Students and staff alike are encouraged to donate to our Just 
Giving page to support this society who give advice and help to thousands of children each year. 
 
All donations for this non-uniform day will be collected online. Please support the National Autistic 
Society by donating through the below link 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/acleacademy-nonuniformday-nationalautisticsociety-march2023 
 
or use the QR code below 

 
Students will be shown a presentation giving them in-depth guidance, understanding and education 
linked to Autism Acceptance Week.  Please follow this link for more information What is Autism?  

We are extremely proud of our students who are always willing to engage enthusiastically in charity based 
events and this occasion is no exception. May we take this opportunity to thank everyone at home for 
your donations to this charity. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

D Bivar Segurado 
Ms D Bivar-Segurado 

Charity Service Area Lead & Teacher of Art 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/acleacademy-nonuniformday-nationalautisticsociety-march2023
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Lk4qs8jGN4U

